Fresh Whole Cucumbers from Fresh Start Produce
Sales Inc.Recall May 31, 2024

May 31: Fresh Start Produce Sales Inc. is recalling whole cucumbers (mini and English
cucumbers aren't included in this recall) due to the potential for salmonella contamination.

Product(s) affected: Fresh whole cucumbers (1.5" - 2" diameter and 5" - 9" long) shipped (May
17 - 21, 2024) to retail and food distribution centers and wholesalers in Alabama, Florida,
Georgia, lllinois, Maryland, North Carolina, New Jersey, New York, Ohio, Pennsylvania, South
Carolina, Tennessee, Virginia, and West Virginia.

What to do if you have the product(s): Fresh Start Produce doesn't think these cucumbers
made it to the marketplace. So you should check with your local retailer or place of purchase to
find out if the recalled cucumbers were sold where you shop. If you do have the product, don't
consume. Discard or return it to the place of purchase for a refund. For more questions about
this recall, you can contact Fresh Start Produce Sales Inc. at (888) 364-2993 (8 a.m. -5 p.m. ET
Monday - Friday).


https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/fresh-start-produce-sales-initiates-recall-whole-cucumbers-because-possible-health-risk

